
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

DATE:  November 22, 2022 

 

TO:  Principals 

  School Counselors 

 

FROM:  Mike Anderson, Associate Superintendent 

Travis Hamblin, Director, Student Services 

Stacee Worthen, Counselor Consultant 

 

SUBJECT: November/December 2022 School Counselor Trainings 

 

 

 

School Counselor Training and Professional Development for November/December 2022 
 
The following are dates that school counselors will be attending for Jordan School District training. 
 
November 30, 2022 (8:00am-2:00pm) -- USBE Updates and Essentials (Counselors & Administrators up 

for renewal) -- JATC South 
December 9, 2022 (7:30am-9:00am) -- Secondary Counselor Singleton PLC, JATC South 
December 9, 2022 (1:30pm-3:00pm) -- Elementary Counselor Singleton PLC, DO Rm 129 
December 14, 2022 (8am-11:30am) -- Counselor Collaborative, DO Rm 129 
December 15, 2022 (Session 1: 8am-10am; Session 2: 10:15am-12:15pm) -- Q3 In-Service, JATC South 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to Stacee Worthen at 

stacee.worthen@jordandistrict.org or (801)567-8309. 
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